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Dear Mount Olive Township School District school community,

We are excited to announce the appointment of Mr. Kevin Stansberry
as the principal of Mount Olive High School, effective this upcoming
school year (2023-24). Mr. Stansberry brings a wealth of experience
and a deep commitment to education, making him an excellent fit for
this important role.

Many of you may remember Mr. Stansberry from his previous tenure as
the high school principal from 2003 to 2020. During his time, he
demonstrated exceptional leadership and a student-centered approach
that fostered a thriving learning environment. After his tenure as
principal, Mr. Stansberry transitioned to a director-level position, where
he continued to contribute significantly to the growth of our secondary
education programs, staff evaluation processes, and global education
initiatives.

We are delighted to welcome Mr. Stansberry back to his original role as
high school principal, following his formal board appointment next
Monday night. His proven track record of dedication and his
comprehensive understanding of the educational landscape will
undoubtedly contribute to the continued success and achievement of all
our students.

As we look forward to this new chapter with Mr. Stansberry, we also
wish to express our heartfelt gratitude to Mr. Kevin Moore who has
served as the high school since 2020. Mr Moore has demonstrated
exceptional leadership, particularly during the challenging times brought
about by the COVID-19 pandemic. His tireless efforts ensured that
students' needs were met, and he played a pivotal role in guiding our
high school through these unprecedented times.

Mr. Moore will be transitioning to a director-level position, where his
expertise will continue to benefit our school community. We extend our
sincerest appreciation to him for his unwavering dedication to our
students and their education.

Please join us in congratulating Mr. Kevin Stansberry on his new role
and in thanking Mr. Kevin Moore for his invaluable contributions. We
are confident that under Mr. Kevin Stansberry's leadership, our high
school will continue to thrive and provide exceptional educational
experiences for all.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Warm regards,

Dr. Sumit Bangia


